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Director – Resource Assessments, Planning and Assessment 

NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment,  

Locked Bag 5022  

PARRAMATTA NSW 2124. 

 

Email: Rachel.Carss@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

16 March 2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project – (SSD-10418)  

I refer to your correspondence received 9 February 2021 regarding the abovementioned matter. 

Subsequently, I advise that ARTC representatives have perused the application and have no 

objections to the proposal. 

MACH Energy should assess any additional train movements on ARTC’s network associated with the 

proposed continued operations project in accordance with the Rail Infrastructure Noise guideline. 

A copy of the guidelines can be found by following the below link: 

http://www.epa.nsw.gov.au/resources/noise/20130018eparing.pdf 

Should you have any further enquiries with regard to this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Monica Cox 

Property Services Manager - Hunter Valley 
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